
 

 

2 February 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Over the next few days your young person will be bringing home a Record Checking 
Sheet for you to check. It is important that we hold the correct details on file for your 
young person so please do check this form as soon as you can, provide any updates 
required, then sign and send the form back in to school with your young person to give 
to their Year Hub. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 


